
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR  

 September 22, 2022  

 

 

Dear AUB Students, 

We are pleased to announce that we have posted the Registration Guide for Spring 
2022-23 on the webpage of the Office of the Registrar. We strongly advise you to review 
it before the launch of the registration period and to be prepared to use it accordingly. 

Please note that there is an important change in the timing of the upcoming registration 
cycle (registration, drop and add) where these activities will end at 4:00 pm instead of 
11:00 pm. This change will ensure that university staff will be available to assist you right 
up until the system closes. 

For registration inquiries please email us at registrationteam@aub.edu.lb.  

 

Best Regards, 

Office of the Registrar 
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